
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Randall Hicks <r@rthicksconsult.com> 
Thursday, February 28, 2013 4:39 PM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
RE: C-144 Permits 

Frankly, I was worried about the replacing pages thing too. 

Let me mail to you a complete C-144 with the correct pages for Wilson 3 and State BK 9. This will fix the two typos and 
the pit volume dimensions on each form and we are done with messing with .pages. 

The Cedar Lake C-144 form is correct/perfect - except for the volume/dimensions. When you arrive on Tuesday, you 
will hve three perfect C-144s for Wilson, State BK and Cedar Lake. WE will worry about the 3 Federal permit AFTER you 
review these 3 state permits. 

We will also plot the locations on the FIRM map. 

Have a good, long weekend. 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Randall Hicks 
RT Hicks Consultants 
Office: 505-266-5004 
Cell: 505-238-9515 

From: Bratcher, Mike,.EMNRD [mailto:mike.bratcher(a)state,nm.us1 
Sent: Thursday, February 28, 2013 4:34 PM 
To: Randall Hicks 
Subject: C-144 Permits 

Randy, 

I 
I hope I haven't shot myself in the foot by volunteering to replace pages in a few of these permits for you. Please help 
me out here - I can't approve an incomplete permit, and if replacing pages becomes too cumbersome, I will not do it. 
You sent me 3 page l's for the Cedar Lake 5 that, on initial look through, are the same as the submittal. Not sure what 
those are for. Also, the following; on page 1 of the C-144s, the volume and dimension sections needs to be filled out, not 
referred to a plate, and the well site needs to be plotted on the FIRM map. 

Mike Bratcher 
NMOCD District 2 
8n S. First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
O: 575-748-1283 X108 
0.575-626-0857 
F: 575-748-9720 
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